
With regards to HB4213. 
 
Given the confusion around the bill and the amendments, i want to make sure my testimony reflects the 
following: 
 
I support the recommendations of the Community Alliance of Tenants regarding all bills and future 
amendments around rent and housing. 
 
Thank you. 
 
--  
Monte Jarvis 
4311 SE 37th Ave, Apt 8, Portland 
763.439.6043 

 


